
EXHIBIT 21 
 

Request for Special Temporary Authority 
 

KTVU Partnership, licensee of KRXI-DT, Reno, Nevada, hereby requests special 
temporary authority (“STA”) for KRXI-DT to continue to operate at reduced power due 
to equipment failure.  On January 6, 2009, KTVU Partnership notified the Commission 
that KRXI-DT was operating at reduced power.  KTVU Partnership has been working 
diligently towards restoring KRXI-DT to its licensed parameters, but to do so it must ship 
the failed transmitter back to the manufacturer for repair.  Once the repairs are complete, 
KTVU Partnership will notify the Commission accordingly.   
 

Based on the foregoing, KTVU Partnership respectfully requests STA for KRXI-
DT to continue to operate at reduced power for a period of time not to exceed 180 days.   


